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New Year Changes

Sir Thomas Fremantle School <office@sirthomasfremantle.org>
Mon 08/01/2024 12:24 PM
To:​Sir Thomas Fremantle School <office@sirthomasfremantle.org>​

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you and your families enjoyed the break and your children are full of excitement to 
be back at school.  
 
With the new year come changes, I welcome Miss Faye Carruthers to be joint head of Year 8 with myself, Mrs 
Eleanor McLean. Miss Carruthers will take the lead with the year group on Mondays and Tuesdays, both of us 
on Wednesdays and then myself on Thursdays and Fridays. 
 
We will continue to use the headofyear8@sirthomasfremantle.org email address, so please use this rather
than emailing us separately.
 
Your child’s tutor should still be the first port of call for any pastoral concerns and we are happy to say that
Miss Sian Edgell joins us as permanent form tutor of 8P. With Mr Payne leaving us, Mrs Maria Elmes has joined
us as our new Assistant Head for Behaviour. 
 
We have had some timetable changes in the near year and students should have checked their timetables on 
ClassCharts with their form tutors by now, but please encourage them to check at home too. A reminder to 
pack pencil cases would also be really helpful. 
 
I am looking forward to continuing to work with you to support your children in school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Eleanor McLean
Head of Year 8 & Teacher of Mathematics
Sir Thomas Fremantle School 
 
t: 01296 711853   
e: eleanor.mclean@sirthomasfremantle.org   
w: sirthomasfremantle.org 
Sir Thomas Fremantle School, Buckingham Road, Winslow, Buckinghamshire MK18 3GH
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